
Hello all, 
 
Saturday 
Saturday was a very busy day as we started work on the east rail of the new switch. Alan had found 
that we had set one rail joint right where a bolt for the guard rail needed to go so we had to cut out a 
section and install a new piece of rail so the guard rail would fit on the west rail. We got the east rail 
all ready to install. Also used the new rail saw for the first time. 
 
 

 
 
Tuesday 
We need to load the flatcar with rail so it can go back over to the museum on Wednesday. Also we 
need to fix the switch stand that was damaged so we can get equipment out of our container so the 
track inspectors can do track inspections. 
 
Thursday 
We can start removing the east rail so we can start installing the switch point and the frog. 
 
Saturday 
We will continue with the switch installation. We will continue to need all the help we can get so 
please come out and support MOW if possible. 
 
Thank-you 
See you out on the line 
Alan, Chris and Sandy  
 


